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COMMODORE’S CORNER 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
It’s December, but no chill in the air yet. 
We had a wonderful Turkey Palooza at the Casa Roesch in 
November.  Plenty of food, some trivia, and DJ Larry’s music.  
This is always a fun time.  Thank you for everyone who 
contributed. 
 
Unfortunately, we have had to postpone the December 10 
Christmas party at the Burells.  They are impatiently awaiting 
the birth of their grand daughter.  We will reschedule for 
Saturday January 7.  More info to follow. 
 
Our Commodore’s Ball will be held on Saturday January 14 at 
the Capri.  This event and pricing will be discussed at the 
December 5 meeting at the Capri. 
 
Our Bridge will continue at the same positions for 2017.   
 
Don’t forget that your annual dues are due in December.  
80.00 per couple.  Bring your checks made out to HYC to the 
meeting next week.   
 
Also, if you have any changes for the 
Roster, please complete a new membership 
form for Sandy Zinn. 
 
For now 
Smooth Waters 
 
Sharon Roesch 
HYC Commodore 2016 

Commodore’s Corner 
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Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:00 p.m.  First order of business to approve the minutes 
from last month's meeting as seen in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Presented by Claudia...beginning balance $4,211.81, ending balance $4186.81. 
 Full report in newsletter. 
 
Membership:  Buz reports no change. 
 
Sunshine:  Teresa says everyone good.... also great to see Ted Ficken looking so good. 
 
Nothing new going on in the marina. 
 
Sandy Zinn reports no changes in the roster. 
 
Larry asked if everyone received the newsletter.  Asked if anyone went to the Ft. Lauderdale boat 
show and received "no one went" answer. 

 
Old business:  Chip Casanave reported that he had reviewed past treasurer's reports and said we 
had $4,063 in 2015.  We are cycling about the same amount each year.... about $4,000.00 carried 
over from each year.  He and Teresa also spoke about Shake-a-Leg being a great charity. 
 
Cmdr. Sharon suggested that we wait until February and then revisit the idea of a charitable donat 
ion.  We will have an anonymous vote on the issue next meeting. 
 
Ted Ficken thanked everyone for the cards and especially for the good wishes. 
 
Next event planned Thanksgiving turkey fry at Larry and Sharons ' on November 19th.  Start at 2:00 
pm..... eat at around 5:00 p.m.  $5.00 for guests, nothing for members. 
 
Christmas at Neil and Cindy Burell's home on Dec. 10th. Any changes will be notified by e-mail. 
 
Peter and Teresa said thanks for the great Halloween party. Everyone had a great time and special 
thanks to Chip and Claudia for the games. 
Cmdr. Sharon announced that she would remain as our leader another year provided we offer the 
same support. We all agreed to remain in our positions as well. 
 
50/50 of $32.00 won by Billy Phillips. 
 
We sang "Happy Birthday" to Ted Ficken and shared a cake (and cupcakes) 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE October 1, 2016   $4,211.81   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   35.00    
        
 Dues   0.00    
        
 Event   0.00    
        
 Total   35.00    
        
        
EXPENSE:       
        

 Event 
Cost Halloween Party 
Prizes 60.00    

        
        
        
 Total   $60.00     
        
ENDING BALANCE October 31, 2016    $4,186.81   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY       
        
Claudia Casanave        
Treasurer        

 

Ted Ficken and club members who came to last month’s 
Meeting welcomed Ted’s Family to celebrate a great 
milestone for long time member Ted! 
 
90 Years young and still coming to meetings every 
month. 
 Congratulations Ted! 
And the cake Commodore Sharon brought was great too 
along with cards and balloons it was indeed a great night 
for all. 
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                  A few pictures below of our Turkey Paloosa at Casa Roesch just before Thanksgiving.  Thank you all          
for helping and contributing to a great event in the Keys.  

HYC Burgees Fly Proudly 

 
   Checking out the Food Line 

      Preparation of the Birds 

  
Thank you once again Peter for your Carving  
 


